
From: Shari McMahan <SMcMahan@csusb.edu>  
Sent: Tuesday, March 22, 2022 5:02 PM 
To: Colleagues <colleagues@groups.csusb.edu> 
Subject: AVP for Academic Success and Undergraduate Advising 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
Following a national search that identified several outstanding candidates, I am excited to 
announce that Dr. Lesley Davidson-Boyd has been appointed associate vice president for the 
Office of Academic Success and Undergraduate Advising (ASUA), formerly known as 
Undergraduate Studies (UGS). Reporting to the Deputy Provost, she will begin her new position 
on April 1, 2022. 
 
Dr. Davidson-Boyd has been a distinguished member of our campus community since joining 
Cal State San Bernardino in 2010. For the past two years, she has served as interim AVP for 
ASUA/UGS. Additional leadership roles held at our campus include associate dean of UGS, 
assistant dean of UGS, director of Student Success in the College of Natural Sciences, director of 
the Health Professions Advising Center and Employer Relations Manager/Career Counselor at 
the Career Center.  
 
Throughout her various roles, Dr. Davidson-Boyd has demonstrated the ability to develop and 
implement innovative programs, proactively manage multiple priorities, lead diverse 
constituents and work collaboratively with campus constituents and community partners. 
 
She earned a Ph.D. in counselor education and supervision from the University of New Mexico 
in Albuquerque and a M.S. in counseling, career and community from Cal State Sacramento.  
 
Thank you to the campus community for your engagement in this search; and to the search 
committee chair, Associate Provost Dorota Huizinga, and committee members – Molly Springer, 
Sam Sudhakar, Ian Banuelos, Faye Wong, Nathan Jones, Manijeh Badiee, Madeleine Jetter, 
Crystal Otubuah, Lewis Njualem, David Marshall, Judy Sylva, Alissa Kaabe, Janelle Gilbert, Nicole 
Klimow, Xinying Yin, Matthew Poole and Janette Garcia (committee staff support). 

 
Please join me in congratulating Dr. Davidson-Boyd. I’m confident she will continue to lead 
ASUA with excellence.   
 
Warm regards,  
Shari 

 
Shari McMahan, Ph.D. 
Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs 
 


